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Three months ago, the Census Bureau called you for an important national survey.  They will be calling you again in a week or two. 
If you have any questions or would like to schedule your call, please call the Census Bureau between 9 a.m. and 10 p.m. EST on its toll-free number at 1-800-681-3012.

We look forward to speaking with you.
Sincerely,

John H. Thompson

Director, U.S. Census Bureau  









